
  5.8 Student Tuition & Fees Policy  
 
As a North Carolina Public Charter School, Scholars Academy tuition is free to all families. 
Consistent with North Carolina law (N.C.G.S. Section 115C-218.50), Scholars Academy may 
charge any fees that are charged by the local school administrative unit in which Scholars Academy 
is located. The Board of Scholars Academy may approve the establishment of fees for 
extracurricular activities, except these fees shall not exceed the fees charged by the local school 
administrative unit in which forty percent (40%) or more of the students enrolled in Scholars 
Academy. 

 
Scholars Academy shall ensure fees are communicated to parents/guardians. Scholars Academy 
shall take steps to ensure financial assistance is available for parents/guardians who are unable to 
afford such fees. Failure to pay fees will not result in a student being denied educational 
opportunities, enrollment, or admission to the school. 
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